
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: 03 January 2019 12:32 PM 
To:  
Cc: Fiona Marshall  Ella Behlyarova  
Subject: ACCC/C/2017/153 (Spain) - Request for extension from the Party concerned 
 
Dear Mr. Carril Martinez,  

The Chair has decided to grant an extension for the Party concerned to provide its comments on the 
submission by the communicant of 13 December 2018 until Friday, 25 January 2019, as requested, 
taking into account the holiday season.  

Kind regards  
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